
Honorable Council 

City of Newark, Ohio 

June 26, 2012 

 

There was a meeting of the Service Committee in Council Chambers 

following the Finance Committee, on Monday, June 25, 2012.  

These members were present: 

 

Jeffrey M. Rath, Chair    Ed Houdeshell 

Duke Frost      Ryan T. Bubb 

Shirley Stare 

 

We wish to report: 

 

    

1. Reviewed Resolution No. 12-51 authorizing and directing the 
Mayor to enter into a cooperative agreement with Union 

Township, Licking County and City of Heath to pave Thornwood 

Dr. 

  

Newark’s percentage of the project cost is proposed at 7% 

that percentage may change therefore changing the cost 

respectively. Budgeted funds will come from license 

permissive tax according to Mr. Moorehead. Mr. Moorehead 

stated that the asphalt would be a heavier grade to 

accommodate truck traffic.   

 

Motion by Mr. Bubb, second by Mr. Houdeshell to forward to 

council by a vote of 5-0.  

 

 

 

 

 

Jeff Rath 

Chair 

 


